On Monday 6/3/2019 at 10:48 pm, a WWD
was seen on DMTV72 entering the WB lanes
of I-235 traveling EB at Exit 1A (50th St). The

WWD was also seen on DMTV17 passing

Valley West Drive. The WWD was not seen
on DMTV16 and so is assumed to have left
the interstate at Exit 2 (22nd St) after
traveling 1.8 miles.




